LOUISIANA STATE UNIVERSITY
COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCES

UNIVERSITY, LOUISIANA

SoHOOL OF atoLoay January 18, 1941

Dr. B, B, Stenzel

Bureau of Economic Geology
University of Texas
Austin, Texms

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

Please accept my thanks for turning my letter
concerning the gulde book of excursions to Mr. Sellards.
I received the copy.

o Very truly yours
7
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H., N, Fisk
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